
organisations. We have been instructed on 

how to paint a landscape in the style of the 

impressionist Claude Monet.  

We would like to thank Juliana on a success-

ful year as a Mayor, which she has completed  

very competently, despite her health issues. 

Photo: Sandra and Senia and the artists in 

York Gardens Library 

Women of Wandsworth have 

been invited by the Mayor 

Juliana Annan to an exclusive art 

class led by an accomplished art 

teacher Mr. Paul Schofield from 

Putney School of Art. This fan-

tastic event has been organised 

by the Mayor to celebrate her 

mayoral year, which she has 

spent supporting all community      

WoW Mums are very 

happy to have been      

invited to the Mayor 

Making ceremony at the 

Town Hall.                

Congratulations to Cllr 

Sana Jafri on becoming  

the Mayor of London 

Borough of Wandsworth. 

Her chosen charities are 

Home Start, Tooting 

Community Kitchen and 

Rackets Cubed.  

Mayor’s Art Class 
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WoW Parent    

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 
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THANK YOU TO 

OUR FUNDERS 

AND  

SUPPORTERS  

WoW Karate 

VCS Hub 

WoW Mums have been    

invited to the consultation 

about forming the new  

Voluntary and Community 

Sector VCS Hub at the         

Wandsworth Town Hall.   

Following the recent    

feedback from the VCS and 

as part of Council’s           

commitment to partnering 

and supporting the local 

community organisations, 

Council identified a1700  

sqft of ground floor space 

for the potential use as a 

VCS Hub. 

This space at the Town 

Hall will be in a very    

accessible location, with 

good transport links, 

where all VCS organisa-

tions can connect,       

collaborate and network. 

At this meeting we       

engaged with other com-

munity organisations and 

WoW Karate lessons for   

children are on every Saturday 

(term time) in St. Peter’s    

Centre In Battersea.  

WoW Karate Championship is 

on 13th July, where fierce 

competition with our brave 

hearts and unforgettable spar-

ing fights will take place. 

Big celebration and party will 

be after the medal awarding 

ceremony with games, dancing, 

food and presents. 

To join, please contact us on 

info@wowmums.com    

Photo: WoW Kids practicing 

karate blocks and kicks  W O W  M U M S  

with the Council repre-

sentatives to express our 

views on how the new 

space could be most   

useful for local  commu-

nity organisations, volun-

teers and local resident. 

Following the feedback 

the Council will explore 

options and refine the 

workspace proposition to 

ensure that it is fit for 

purpose.   



our community. Colleen Harris,    

Deputy Lieutenant, attended the 

ceremony and gave an inspirational 

speech. It was truly a pleasure to 

share the  evening with such a  

Mayor Juliana Annan, as the Patron 

of Women in Business Support  

Network,  gave awards to the      

entrepreneurs to recognise the huge 

difference that they are making to 

distinguished group of people,    

celebrating the achievements and 

contributions, which made the life in 

Wandsworth more enjoyable. 

Looking forward to the next event.  

 

 

   Mayor’s Awards 

Lunch With Elderly 

WoW 

Julia with her 

lovely home made 

cupcakes 

WoW Mums had another lovely 

summer lunch this month with 

our elderly friends at Holmleigh 

Court, sheltered accommodation 

in Battersea. Next one is in June 

to continue the community bond-

ing and to see the theatre show,       

performed by local school      

children. We would like to thank  

our funders and volunteers for 

their continual support.   


